
Hamlin Way, Hardwick Narrows, Kings Lynn, United Kingdom, PE30 4NG. 

Tel: 01553 661661 https://www.stebbings.co.uk

2016 USED 1.6 SZ5 Euro 6 5dr

color: Mileage: 74355

Transmission: Manual Price: £7,358.00

Registration: KV66PLZ Fuel: Petrol

With only one previous owner and Service history this 2016 Suzuki SX4 S-Cross SZ5 is a
great find. The SX4 S-Cross is powered by a 1.6L petrol engine and boasts a Euro 6
emission class. The SZ5 trim includes several features designed to enhance your driving
experience. Enjoy hands-free connectivity with Bluetooth integrated into the audio unit,
and let natural light flood the cabin through the double sliding panoramic sunroof.
Manoeuvring is made easier with rear parking sensors, while HID projector headlights
provide enhanced visibility. The dual-zone automatic air conditioning ensures a
comfortable environment for both driver and passengers. This Suzuki SX4 S-Cross SZ5
stands out with its impressive fuel economy of 51 mpg, meaning fewer trips to the petrol
station. It also falls into a low insurance group, offering potential savings on your
premiums. Furthermore, its low CO2 emissions mean you'll be contributing less to
environmental pollution than with similar vehicles.

MPG Average 51.3

Engine Size 1.6l

Max Power(BHP) 118

Max Torque(NM) 156

Max Speed(MPH) 111

0-60

Insurance Group 14

Other Features and Key Information

PAN ROOF,NAV,LEATHER,ALLOYS

Representative Examples - PCP subject to an annual mileage, excess mileage fees may apply.

CP Deposit TAOC TAP AF OTPF FR R-APR DOA IP MP FP

HP £7,358.00 £735.00 £6,623.00 £8,997.28 £0.00 £1.00 6.18 %
P.A.

£11.90 %
APR

48
mths £172.11 172.11

X 46 £173.11

Scan the QR Code for KV66PLZ 



Hamlin Way, Hardwick Narrows, Kings Lynn, United Kingdom, PE30 4NG. 

Tel: 01553 661661 https://www.stebbings.co.uk

2016 USED 1.6 SZ5 Euro 6 5dr

color: Mileage: 74355

Transmission: Manual Price: £7,358.00

Registration: KV66PLZ Fuel: Petrol

With only one previous owner and Service history this 2016 Suzuki SX4 S-Cross SZ5 is a
great find. The SX4 S-Cross is powered by a 1.6L petrol engine and boasts a Euro 6
emission class. The SZ5 trim includes several features designed to enhance your driving
experience. Enjoy hands-free connectivity with Bluetooth integrated into the audio unit,
and let natural light flood the cabin through the double sliding panoramic sunroof.
Manoeuvring is made easier with rear parking sensors, while HID projector headlights
provide enhanced visibility. The dual-zone automatic air conditioning ensures a
comfortable environment for both driver and passengers. This Suzuki SX4 S-Cross SZ5
stands out with its impressive fuel economy of 51 mpg, meaning fewer trips to the petrol
station. It also falls into a low insurance group, offering potential savings on your
premiums. Furthermore, its low CO2 emissions mean you'll be contributing less to
environmental pollution than with similar vehicles.

MPG Average 51.3

Engine Size 1.6l

Max Power(BHP) 118

Max Torque(NM) 156

Max Speed(MPH) 111

0-60

Insurance Group 14

Other Features and Key Information

PAN ROOF,NAV,LEATHER,ALLOYS

Representative Examples - PCP subject to an annual mileage, excess mileage fees may apply.

CP Deposit TAOC TAP AF OTPF FR R-APR DOA IP MP FP

HP £7,358.00 £735.00 £6,623.00 £8,997.28 £0.00 £1.00 6.18 %
P.A.

£11.90 %
APR

48
mths £172.11 172.11

X 46 £173.11

Scan the QR Code for KV66PLZ 


